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January 7, 2025 via eFile 
 
 
 
Frank Blackett, P.E., 
Regional Engineer 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
Division of Dam Safety and Inspections 
100 First Street, Suite 2300 
San Francisco, CA 94105-3084 
Filed Electronically 
 
 
Re:  Tri-Dam Project – Plan and Schedule to Update the Owner Dam Safety Program 
 
 
Dear Mr. Blackett, 
 
This is in response to your letter dated November 26, 2024, regarding the hiring of Alex Brown, 
M.Eng., P.E, as the Tri-Dam Project Chief Dam Safety Engineer (CDSE).  Your letter requested 
a plan and schedule for updating the Owners Dam Safety Program (ODSP).  Tri-Dam Project will 
update the ODSP by January 31, 2025.  Future reviews will be conducted annually. 
 
Should any questions arise regarding this submission, you may reach out to me at 
SNicotero@tridamproject.com or by phone at (209) 965-3996 extension 120.  
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Summer Nicotero 
General Manager 
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